Item 12
National Institute for Health and Care Excellence
Business plan 2021/22
The Board reviewed a draft 2020/21 business plan at the February and April board strategy meetings. The plan has since been reviewed by NICE's Senior Departmental Sponsor (SDS) and Minister at the Department for Health and Social Care who did not request any changes. Following approval by the Board at this meeting, the plan will require final sign-off from the SDS and can then be published. The Board will receive regular reports on progress against the objectives, with particular emphasis on priority areas of work.
The Board is asked to approve the business plan and delegate approval of any final amendments following review by the Board and the SDS to the Chief Executive. 

Professor Gill Leng			Jennifer Howells
Chief Executive			Director, Finance, Strategy and Transformation
May 2021 
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